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The STUE School of Business will
soon bid farewell to 20 international
students representing five countries.

According to STUE News Services,
the students who were hosted by the
Office of International Programs
(OIP), will leave in December.
~ During the course of their stay,
the SIUE Office of International
Programs conducted  several
events for the exchange students —
including an orientation, welcome
reception and fall hayride - to bet-
ter acquaint them with American

culture. These activities also
helped SIUE students and
exchange students form vital rela-
tionships.

* After these 20 students leave in
mid-December, SIUE will welcome
16 new exchange students from four
partner schools. As part of the
exchange program, SIUE will in turn
send nine of its students to study
abroad at partner schools 'in
Germany, France, England and the

SIUE

Netherlands.

In addition to playing host to
exchange students, the Office of
International Programs continues to
strengthen its ties with local busi-
nesses by sponsoring speakers on
campus related to the international
business arena.

“The relationships that are
formed through these speaking
engagements improve our students’
employment prospects, as network-
ing is essential in today’s job mar-
ket,” said Cyndi Peterson, assistant
director of OIP for the School of
Business. “Guest speakers also
increase students’ appreciation for
international business, as they can
see how concepts they are learning
in class are actually implemented.”

OIP, in partnership with the
School’s International Business
Association, has been host to sever-
al speakers this semester
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Included was David Schweppe,
director of Business Development,
Precision Engagement International
at the Boeing Company. Schweppe
spoke about Boeing’s international
business strategy, highlighting con-
siderations the company strategical-
ly uses to evaluate potential markets
and select which markets to enter.

Since its inception in 1990, one of
OIP’s main goals has been to create
and develop student awareness of
global issues, especially those affect-
ing international business, and main-
taining partnerships with eight insti-
tutions abroad and local firms that
conduct business internationally.
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